
 
ACTION SHEET 

 
SITE REVIEW TECHNICAL ADVISORY COMMITTEE MEETING 

 
2:00 PM              FEBRUARY 4, 2015 
 

EILEEN DONDERO FOLEY COUNCIL CHAMBERS 
MUNICIPAL COMPLEX, 1 JUNKINS AVENUE 

PORTSMOUTH, NEW HAMPSHIRE 
 
MEMBERS PRESENT: Rick Taintor, Chairman, Planning Director; Peter Britz, Environmental 

Planner; Juliet Walker, Transportation Planner; Nick Cracknell, Principal 
Planner; Peter Rice, Director, Public Works; Raymond Pezzullo, 
Assistant City Engineers; David Desfosses, Engineering Technician; Eric 
Eby, Parking & Transportation Engineer; Carl Roediger, Deputy Fire 
Chief; and Mark Newport, Portsmouth Police Department 

 

 
I. OLD BUSINESS 
 
A. The application of Harborcorp, LLC, Owner, for property located on Russell Street, Deer 
Street and Maplewood Avenue, requesting Site Plan Approval for a proposed 5-story mixed use 
development with a footprint of 63,000 ± s.f. and gross floor area of 327,900 ± s.f., including a 
hotel/event center with 103,700 s.f. of event center space and 96 hotel rooms, 14 residential 
condominiums, a 40,000 s.f. retail supermarket, and 540 parking spaces (390 spaces in a garage 
structure and 150 below-grade spaces serving the retail use); with related paving, lighting, utilities, 
landscaping, drainage and associated site improvements.  Said property is shown on Assessor Map 125 
as Lot 21, Assessor Map 118 as Lot 28 and Assessor Map 124 as Lot 126 and lies within the Central 
Business B (CBB) District, the Downtown Overlay District (DOD) and the Historic District.  (This 
application was postponed at the December 30, 2014 TAC meeting.) 
 
Voted to postpone to the next regularly TAC meeting on Tuesday, March 3, 2015 at 2:00 pm. 
 
```````````````````````````````````````````````````````````````````````````````````````````````````````````````````````````` 
 
II. ADJOURNMENT was had at approximately 4:18pm 
 
```````````````````````````````````````````````````````````````````````````````````````````````````````````````````````````` 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Jane M. Shouse 
Acting Secretary 


